
Spur 399 Extension from US 75 to US 380 February 23, 2021

How to Submit Your Comments 

Online
Comment form 

is located on
www.keepitmovingdallas.com/ 

Spur399EISScopingMeeting

Voicemail
(833) 933-0440

Mail
TxDOT Dallas District 

Attn: Stephen Endres, P.E. 
4777 E US Highway 80 

Mesquite, TX 75150

Email
Stephen.Endres@txdot.gov

PROJECT CONTACT: For general comments about the presentation or project, please contact TxDOT project 
manager, Stephen Endres, P.E. at Stephen.Endres@txdot.gov

COMMENTS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY MARCH 10, 2021COMMENTS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY MARCH 10, 2021


